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NOTICE 

 
 
RE: Enhancements to the Public Profile Report 

 
Between March and June 2015, the Government of Alberta met with representatives from 
industry associations, enforcement and other internal stakeholder groups to discuss potential 
enhancements to Alberta’s Carrier Profile system. During these sessions, participants were 
given an opportunity to provide input on recommendations to support system improvements. The 
focus of the feedback received was based on improving the accessibility and effectiveness of the 
system, as well as ways to use the tools to improve carrier compliance and safety.  
 
The Government of Alberta has been working on the implementation of enhancements to the 
Carrier Profile system. The first of these changes is the release of an enhanced Public Profile 
report that may be requested by insurance companies, shippers, and the general public. The 
enhanced Public Profile may assist these stakeholders in practicing due diligence by better 
determining the safety and compliance level of a commercial carrier.  

 
As of February 23, 2017 all Public Profile reports requested will contain more information 
that is currently found in the standard Carrier Profile report, including: 
 

• Part 1 – Carrier Information (slightly modified from standard Carrier Profile report) 
• Part 2 – Conviction Analysis and Conviction Summary 
• Part 3 – CVSA Inspection Analysis and CVSA Inspection Summary 
• Part 4 – Collision Summary 
• Part 5 – Violation Analysis and Violation Summary 
• Part 6 – Monitoring Summary and Monitoring Details 

 
Note: The enhanced Public Profile report does not include driver or personal information 
protected under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIP). Driver 
information typically found in the sections listed above has been removed from the Public Profile 
report.  

 
The Public Profile report can be requested online through Alberta Transportation Online 
Services for a fee. Education material and sample reports are available on the website to 
support how to review and understand a Public Profile report.  
 
For more information about the Carrier Profile system and how to obtain a Public Profile report, 
visit: www.transportation.alberta.ca/5613.htm.  

 
If you have any questions regarding the updates to the Public Profile report, please contact 
Carrier Services at 403-340-5430 or e-mail: carrier.services@gov.ab.ca  
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